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ACTION NEEDED

Mark Your Calendars:
July 26 - Last Day to File Written Notice of
Intent to Seek Town Council Seat ​
September 1 - BBLA Members Meet & Greet
the Board (details below)

Check Out the New Article in BBLA's

Environmental Corner:

"Honey Bees of Delaware - Look for Them in

Bethany"

BBLA Board
COMMUNICATES -
ADVOCATES -
DONATES -
on behalf of Bethany
Beach property owners

Visit our
website

Around Town

Ongoing
Beach Replenishment

​BBLA Board Members
Working for You:

BBLA Annual
Annual
Membership
Meeting
Highlights:

Held evening of June 21st
PowerPoint presentation from
BBLA President, Treasurer,
Communications and Advocacy

https://www.townofbethanybeach.com/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=691
https://www.townofbethanybeach.com/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=691
https://www.bbla.us/docs/1193.pdf
http://www.bbla.us


Tentative Completion Date:
by end of July - Read More
about the process in The
Town Newsletter

Bethany Beach Police Dept
Addressed Disturbance at the
Beach - See 7/6 Press Release

Youth Curfew and other
beach regulations

​are in effect

Sedona Restaurant has
Reopened with a New Look &
New Ownership

Director, and Donations
Committee Chairperson
Two new officers were installed
- see Board Page
Guest presentation on bicycle
and pedestrian safety issues
from Sgt. Foley - BB Police
Dept
Mayor Hardiman was in
attendance as a BBLA member
and addressed questions about
the postponement of fireworks
(originally planned for 4th of
July)
Members were able to ask
questions in the "chat," vote on
officers, and respond to 3 poll
questions:

(1) preferred time and day of the
week for June annual mtg; (2)
participation in “meet the Board”
event in early Sept; (3) perceived
value in BBLA membership dues
 

All 3 questions had favorable
responses
Thanks for your participation in
the annual meeting -
proceedings are available here
for those unable to participate

Board Members representing BBLA
at the July 4th Parade - Hope you
gave us a wave and a cheer!!

https://www.townofbethanybeach.com/DocumentCenter/View/6536/Bethany-Beach-Newsletter-June-2023
https://www.facebook.com/BethanyBeachPD
https://www.townofbethanybeach.com/260/Beach-Boardwalk-Regulations
https://www.bbla.us/Board_of_Directors_new_site.php
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/play/4c_tpHt4edQkr0NZWFUXchgLG5O1v3ZWd7JvxGl550zLq-WVZ1GTZVTlFjsgkWMUK0DJSv1liDjAuurz.JGIdjbRUZt4jGAeb?canPlayFromShare=true&from=share_reco


Summer Entertainment in Full
Swing - Check out the

Bandstand Page

Beach Replenishment
Hasn't Stopped Beach
Enjoyment!!

BBLA
Welcoming
Business
Affiliates

New category introduced to
BB's businesses at the end of
June
Stayed tuned for more info

BBLA Joining Groups in
Support of a Statewide
Buffer Law

Click HERE to read the bill text from
last session - new bill planned for
reintroduction when legislature
reconvenes

Meet & Greet Your BBLA Board of Directors

DATE: FRIDAY - 9/1/23

TIME: 3:00 - 5:00 pm

https://www.townofbethanybeach.com/261/Bandstand
https://legis.delaware.gov/json/BillDetail/GenerateHtmlDocument?legislationId=140701&legislationTypeId=1&docTypeId=2&legislationName=HB246


WHERE: ZOCA - Bethany Beach

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED

(E-mail Invite to Follow in August)

BBLA: An Association for
All Bethany Beach, DE Property Owners


